
 

Welcome to the GLOBE International STEM Network (GISN) newsletter! The GISN
is a network of professionals with backgrounds in science, technology, engineering,
mathematics and more, who promote Earth science education across the globe. The

goal of this quarterly newsletter is to share current news, research highlights, and
upcoming GLOBE events that pertain to GISN members.

Current GISN News and Updates

Currently, GLOBE is updating the
GISN web pages on the GLOBE

website to make them more concise
and user-friendly in relation to

important pages for GISN members.

GLOBE is also in the process of
establishing a GISN

identifier/category for the STEM
Professional Blogs, which will allow

GISN members to tag their blogs.

Ways to Participate

Remember, there are several “Ways to Participate” as a GISN member!! Here are

a few to consider:

Mentor a GLOBE Student or Teacher.

Reach out to a GLOBE Classroom.

Conduct GLOBE Research or collect GLOBE Data.

Participate in a GLOBE Campaign or Data Challenge.

https://www.globe.gov/es/web/globe-international-stem-network
https://www.globe.gov/es/web/globe-international-stem-network/overview/outreach-resources/ways-to-participate


Be a judge for IVSS or a local GLOBE symposia.

Upcoming GLOBE Events

The 2022 GLOBE Annual Meeting will take
place virtually from 25 - 28 July. Registration
is now open! This year, seven GISN
members will support the winning 2022 IVSS
students’ independent research projects that
include at least one GLOBE Protocol across
two GLOBE Spheres. The volunteer
members come from all six GLOBE regions:
Oluwafemi Olawale (Africa), Francis Emralino
and Dexter Vile Laurden (Asia and Pacific), Nekataria Adaktylou (Europe and Eurasia),
Ana Prieto (Latin America and Caribbean), Hameed Mohamed (Near East and North
Africa, and Larisa Schelkin (North America). 

Please join the GISN Networking Session at the Annual Meeting. It will take place on
Tuesday, 27 July at 7am MDT. It is open to current and prospective members!

GISN Member(s) and Research Highlights

This section will highlight member profiles and research being conducted by current
GISN members. If you have recent publications related to your work, within or

outside of GLOBE, let us know!

GISN Judges for the 2022 IVSS

A big "Thank You" to the 35 GISN members who participated in judging the 2022
International Virtual Science Symposium (IVSS) projects, including:

Amy Barfield, Ana Beatriz Prieto, Bhavin Faldu, Charles Addey, Claudia Cecilia
Caro, Dixon Butler, Denise “Skye” Yost, Edwin Obaje, Emma Hagen, Eslam Khair,
Francis Murillo Emralino, Dr. Frank Soboczenski, Gonzalo Gonzalzez Abad, Grace

Crain, Ines Mauad, Julian Felix, Kevin Czajkowski, Krisanadej Jaroensutasinee,
Larisa Schelkin, Lin Chambers, Lisa Gethard, Magdalena Waleska Aldana Segura,
María Izaskun Petralanda Jauregui, Dr. Mike Jabot, Monica Matt, Mostafa Gouda,

Muhammad Naveed Tahir, Mullica Jaroensutasinee, Pegi Pavletic, Prasamsa Singh,
Ramakrishna, Tara Brown, Victor Ongoma, Dr. Watcharee Ruairuen, and Will

Mayfield. 

https://www.globe.gov/news-events/meetings_symposia/annual-meetings/the-2022-globe-annual-meeting-virtual-


What do you think of the new GISN Newsletter? Have suggestions? 
Please send feedback to Grace Crain at gcrain@ucar.edu.
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